The Weldon H. Smith Foundation 
P.O. Box 26312 Richmond, VA 23260
Tax ID# 54-1806633










January 1, 2022
Dear Sir,

The members of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity Inc., Xi Delta Lambda Chapter, will be hosting the Nineth Annual Weldon H. Smith Scholarship Foundation Golf Tournament June 11, 2022.  The W.H. Smith Scholarship Foundation a 501c3 non-profit organization was established in 1996 in memory of our dear brother and past chapter president W.H. Smith.  Annually, the chapter has had ongoing fund raisers leading up to the Project Alpha Achievement Breakfast, at which time scholarships are presented to at least 4 deserving young men graduating for high schools in the Richmond Metro and Henrico County Area.  Since its inception, over 66 scholarships have been awarded at approximate $1,000 per student.  A great leader and one of our dear brothers the late Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. stated, “Education must enable a man to become more efficient to achieve with increasing facility the legitimate goals of life.”  Xi Delta Lambda promotes growth, stresses academic achievement, brotherhood, and excellence while fostering ties in our community.
With declining government funding, all public colleges and universities continue to struggle with providing educational opportunities.  Furthermore, given the current economic climate, students continue to face challenges in securing financial assistance.  Your support of this foundation will help break down the barriers that keep these young individuals from reaching their goals in life.

We appreciate that in order to succeed in excellence, requires the financial and social support from invested community leaders and partners. It is with great humility that we ask you to consider partnering with us as an annual corporate sponsor.  

$1500

$1000

$500

$100

Other Amount

You may mail your tax-deductible donation to The Weldon H. Smith Foundation P.O. Box 27451 Richmond, Va 23261 by (Deadline). On the behalf our committee, we thank you for your time and attention to this request.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me Elroy Hanley at (804) 301-7095 or Harold D. Jones III (804) 854-3906.

 






Sincerely,








Elroy Hanley
 






Elroy Hanley
                                                                                    Program Co-Chairman


